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Aging and Disability Resource Center of Monroe County

ADRC Advisory Committee Meeting – July 15, 2021
Monroe County Justice Center Board/Assembly Room
112 South Court Street, Sparta, Wisconsin

Attendees:  Health and Human Services Board members Mary Von Ruden, Dr. Emma Ledbetter & Mary Cook; ADRC Advisory Committee Members Tonya Olson, Tim Fuhrmann, Larry Tichenor, Gary Nelson; Human Services Director, Ron Hamilton; Human Services Administrative Coordinator, Kelly Gronau; ADRC Manager, Pam Weber 
Excused:  ADRC Advisory Committee Member, Melissa Santel
Call to Order:  The ADRC Advisory Committee Meeting was called to order at 9:30 a.m. by Health & Human Services Board Secretary, Mary Von Ruden.  
Approval ADRC Advisory Board Meeting Minutes for April 15, 2021:  Following brief review, A MOTION WAS MADE BY DR. EMMA LEDBETTER, SECONDED BY TIM FUHRMANN AND CARRIED WITH ALL IN FAVOR to approve the ADRC Advisory Committee meeting minutes from April 15, 2021.
Return on Investment Calculator:  Ms. Weber presented information regarding the return on investment calculator created to determine if consumers connecting with ADRC services saved the state money by avoiding the use of more expensive healthcare systems.  

Following a video regarding the topic, Ms. Weber presented Monroe County data from May 1, 2020 to April 30, 2021 to show the fiscal impact the ADRC has when consumers are connecting with services.  During that time period, the ADRC of Monroe County had 1,423 contacts, which is a 22% increase and continued growth is expected.  Monroe County ADRC resulted in a savings of $1,249,963.20 on hospital readmissions as well as a savings of $76.173.19 on ED visits during that same time period.  With the annual cost of running the ADRC at $423,641, the data points to a return of $2.13 for every $1 invested in the ADRC.

County Board member Mary Von Ruden would like to take this data to the County Board to demonstrate the positive impact the ADRC of Monroe County has within our area.

Ms. Weber indicated all congregate meals sites will be reopening on July 26th.  There was discussion regarding activities and other ideas to attempt to engage more congregate meal site participants.  Feedback and brainstorming was much appreciated.  Ron Hamilton indicated the Nutrition Coordinator position was funded through grant money to increase from 30 hours per week to 40 per week through the end of the year, with the hopes the proposed hour increase will pass the budget process and become a permanent change.  Ms. Weber also stated as of today’s date, 2 of the Senior Celebrations have taken place in Kendall and Tomah, with a 3rd in Norwalk today.  3 more Senior Celebrations are scheduled for next week.
Date/Location of Next Regular Meeting – Discussion/Action:  Committee members present agreed to keep the next regularly scheduled ADRC Advisory Committee Meeting scheduled for Thursday, October 21, 2021 at 9:30am at the Monroe County Justice Center Assembly Room.

Adjournment – Discussion/Action:  With no further topics for discussion in this meeting, A MOTION WAS MADE BY MARY COOK, SECONDED BY TONYA OLSON, AND CARRIED WITH ALL IN FAVOR to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was then adjourned at 10:34 a.m.







Respectfully Submitted,







Kelly Gronau






Administrative Services Coordinator
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